
 

 

INFORMATION 
PricewaterhouseCoopers Draft Report – Review of Floor 
and Ceiling Costs Proposal of The Pilbara Infrastructure 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today made available on its website the 
PricewaterhouseCoopers draft report (PwC report) to the Authority on floor and ceiling costs 
proposed by The Pilbara Infrastructure Pty Ltd (TPI). 

On 14 April 2011, the Authority suspended its review of floor and ceiling costs proposed by 
TPI in July 2010.  The PwC report was provided to the Authority in February 2011, prior to 
the Authority’s decision to suspend the review.  The Authority will not be publishing a 
determination in relation to the TPI proposal. 

The PwC report is published in order to provide independent feedback to parties which made 
submissions to the Authority on TPI’s proposed floor and ceiling costs and to TPI, as the 
party which submitted the proposal. 

The PwC report does not reflect the views of the Authority and does not incorporate any 
outcomes which are binding on TPI.   

The PwC report is a public (non-confidential) version of the draft report and excludes all 
commercial-in-confidence information provided by TPI in support of its proposal. 

The PwC report is available on the Authority’s website www.erawa.com.au. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall 
Assistant Director Access 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Greg Watkinson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
7 June 2011 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/9639/2/20110607%20-%20D68350%20-%20PricewaterhouseCoopers%20Draft%20Report%20of%20the%20Review%20of%20Floor%20and%20Ceiling%20Cost%20Proposal%20of%20The%20Pilbara%20Infrastructure%20Pty%20Ltd.pdf
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